
 
 

 

  

 

INVITATION 
On behalf of Asian University Sports Federation, Oceania University Sports Association, 

Federation of University Sports of China, and the Organizing Committee, 
we have the honor and the pleasure to invite 
the National University Sports Federation of 

 
 

to participate in the 
2017 Asian-Pacific University Futsal 

& Cheerleading Championship 
to be held in Lingwu, China from 18 - 25 September 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

President of AUSF 

 

 

President of FISU-Oceania 

 

 

Secretary General of FUSC 


